
HAVE YOU EVER WONDERED ABOUT BECOMING A FOSTER 

PARENT? 

 

Anishinaabek Family Services and Child & Family Services are 

teaming up for a meet and greet for the community to share 

information about how to become a licensed foster parent and 

answer any questions you might have.   GTB Tribal Members Tom 

Peters and Linda Woods will be joining this event as well to offer 

some welcoming remarks and share their knowledge. 

Join us on Tuesday, May 16, 2023, anytime between 5:00-7:00PM at 

the Medicine Lodge Cafeteria.  Food and refreshments will be 

provided. 

Questions?  Please contact Denise Johnson at 231-534-7124 or 

denise.johnson@gtb-nsn.gov 


